CITY OF MARGATE PLANNING BOARD
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the meeting of the City of Margate Planning Board scheduled for
March 26, 2020 has been cancelled due to the ongoing public health crisis surrounding the COVID-19
coronavirus. The following applications were scheduled to be heard on that date:

1. JANIS ZAIDMAN AND JOHN O’'DONNELL — 117 N. HARDING AVENUE #A & #B,
BLOCK 324.02, LOT 12

2. WALTER M. AND MOLLY SKILTON — 9515 WINCHESTER AVENUE #A, BLOCK 329,
LOT 52.01

3. PATRICK AND SHELLY GUISE — 7703 BAYSHORE DRIVE, BLOCK 1004.02, LOTS 15,
15.01 AND 15.02

The above applications have been rescheduled to the next meeting of the City of Margate
Planning Board, which is currently scheduled for April 30, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at Margate Historic City
Hall, 1 S. Washington Avenue, Margate, NJ 08402.

The applicants will not be required to republish or re-notice pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:55D-12 for
the above applications if heard on the rescheduled date. If you have any questions or seek additional
information, you may contact Palma Accardi, Administrator of the City of Margate Planning Board, at
(609) 822-1974, subject to availability.

Palma Accardi, Administrator
City of Margate Planning Board
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